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Great Start to the New Term 
 
We are really happy to see all the children back at 
school and to welcome our new children.  
Everyone has settled into their new classes well 
and we’re enjoying getting back into work despite 
some small changes to our routines. 
 
Thank you to all the parents for helping us make 
the start and finish to the day run as smoothly as 
possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Manor Park – Y5/6 
There is a dietary and medical form in your child’s 
book bag which needs to be completed ASAP. 
 
We still have some balances outstanding so if you 
could get those to Mary we would appreciate it. 
 

 
  

f.flyer@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
 

 

 

 

Climbing Frame 
 
You may be aware that one of our younger 
children hurt themselves while using the climbing 
frame.   
 
We would like to reassure you that the climbing 
frame is safe and also suitable for use by all of our 
children.  It is subject to a ROSPA inspection 
annually and regular checks by staff. We believe 
that this piece of equipment helps children learn 
to manage risk, build physical strength and 
coordination.   
 
Considering the length of time the climbing frame 
has been up, and the number of times it is used in 
the day, the number of injuries recorded against 
it over time is exceptionally low.  
 
If, however, you do not wish your child to use the 
climbing frame in future, please let us know. 

Key Rings for Pencil cases 
 
Children have enjoyed having their own key 
rings on their pencil case and it makes 
identifying them much easier. 
 
If your child hasn’t got a key ring yet then you 
can still send one in. 
 
 

School Dinners 
 
School dinners are free for children in 
reception/Year 1 and 2.  There is a choice of 
sandwiches and wraps at the moment with 
crisps, salad pots, fruit pots yoghurt and a 
choice of cakes/flapjacks.  We have a hot box 
twice a week which includes, burgers, fish 
and chips and pizza. 

 

Y1 Book Bags 
 
Can Year 1 children bring their book bags into 
school. 
 
Thanks 

Flu Vaccination 
 
All children in the school will be offered a Flu 
vaccine this year.  This will be on Wedn 14th 
October. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Wedn 14th Oct – Flu Vaccination 

 

Wedn 11th Nov – Parents’ zoom 

consultations 

 

 

 
 

 

Events for the Newsletter 

f.flyer@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
If you have any news/notices of 
community/local events please email us  
 
Deadline is Monday3.30 for  
inclusion on next Newsletter 
 

School Contact Details 

 
admin@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
01588 673347 

 
 

Parents’ Consultation Meetings 
 
Class teachers will be holding zoom meetings 
with parents about how their child/children 
are doing at school on Wedn 11th Nov from 
1pm.  More details to follow closer to the 
date. 


